
05/03/2021 

MS Sarah Rose 
54 Grandview DR 
NEWPORT NSW 2106 
sar.rose@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I have concerns over the unattractive design of the proposed building, it does not suit the 
community and beachside village and lifestyle. The entry on Robertson Rd will also impact the 
village atmosphere.
Robertson Rd should be a community village and a wonderful place for families and friends to 
gather and not a concrete jungle which will effect Newport's economy as locals will go 
elsewhere to buy coffee, fresh produce and gather with friends.

Sent: 5/03/2021 10:29:02 AM
Subject: Online Submission


